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January 16, 2025

Lin Stern		Student ID: A00428918
800 Yauger Way SE, Apt E-302
Olympia, WA 98502

Dear Lin,

This letter serves as official confirmation of a new degree plan you may carry out to complete the Master of Environmental Studies degree, and maintain enrollment in the program for the 2024-2025 academic year. In MES, students typically must complete all core coursework, starting in the first quarter they enroll in the program, to be eligible to move forward in future quarters with matriculation status. 

Your new degree plan will require that you retake Research Design and Quantitative Methods in Spring of 2025 with the new first year cohort. You may take elective courses this academic year in Winter, Spring, and Summer 2025 as a matriculated student. 

This degree plan is an exception to our academic policy in MES and has been approved.

We look forward to your future efforts and your successful completion of this degree.

Sincerely,
Carri LeRoy
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Carri LeRoy, Ph.D.
Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program
leroyc@evergreen.edu
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